
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE 

PARISH COUNCIL WILL TAKE  

PLACE ON 

MONDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2022 AT 8.00PM 

AT THE WOODNEWTON VILLAGE HALL 

 

 

ANY RESIDENT WANTING AN ITEM TO BE 

CONSIDERED AT THAT MEETING SHOULD 

CONTACT THE PARISH CLERK ASAP BUT 

NO LATER THAN 26h OCTOBER 2022. 

 

THE AGENDA FOR THE MEETING WILL BE 

DISPLAYED IN THIS NOTICEBOARD THREE 

WORKING DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING 

AND ONLINE   
http://woodnewtonhub.co.uk/parishcouncil/ 

 

 

RESIDENTS OF THE PARISH CAN ADDRESS 

THE COUNCIL DURING PUBLIC TIME ON 

ANY ISSUE OF CONCERN BUT ARE ASKED 

TO CONTACT THE CLERK PRIOR TO THE 

MEETING TO DISCUSS DETAILS.  

 

Amy Miller – Parish Clerk 

woodnewtonpc@gmail.com 

http://woodnewtonhub.co.uk/parishcouncil/

